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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
North City Pure Water Pipeline Construction on Businesspark Avenue 

 
May 9, 2024 
 
Pipeline construction is underway on the City of San Diego’s North City Pure Water Pipeline 
project on Businesspark Avenue between Carroll Canyon Road and Willow Creek Road. 
Crews have already installed the pipeline on Businesspark Avenue between Willow Creek 
Road and the Scripps Ranch horse ranch property (private property) to Interstate 15. 

What To Expect:  Construction activities include trenching and pipe installation, backfilling 
and trench restoration, as well as hauling of various materials.  

 Two-way traffic will continue to be maintained, and access will be 
maintained for businesses and emergency responders. As soon as it is 
feasible and safe, the intersection of Businesspark Avenue and Willow 
Creek Road will be re-opened to through traffic. Please follow all posted 
signage and crew member directions. 

When:  Construction is scheduled from Monday to Thursday nights, from 7 p.m. 
to 5 a.m. on Businesspark Avenue through July 2024. There is no daytime 
work associated with this project. However, there is daytime work 
scheduled as part of two other projects in the area: the City of San Diego’s 
AC Water Group Job 1038 project and the Scripps Ranch Improvements 
Project, which both include the replacement of water mains on Carroll 
Canyon Road, Businesspark Avenue and Willow Creek Road. Road 
restoration will be completed after construction of all three projects, 
currently anticipated in late 2024. 

 
The North City Pure Water Pipeline project is one of several major infrastructure projects that 
are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego. The pipeline will start on Eastgate Mall and 
follow Miramar Road to Kearny Villa Road and continue along Candida Street to Via Pasar 
and Via Excelencia. From there, the pipeline will tunnel under Interstate 15. On the east side 
of Interstate 15, it will continue along Businesspark Avenue to Carroll Canyon Road and 
follow Hoyt Park Drive to Meanley Drive before crossing Scripps Lake Drive to the Miramar 
Reservoir. 
 
The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Properties along the project alignment will receive printed notices 
before work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on 
scrippsranch.purewatersd.org. Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-
PWSD (833-647-7973) with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the North City 
Pure Water Pipeline project, and a team member will get back to you within one business 
day. 
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